
  

Newsletter 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

   

Welcome back 

Welcome back to the  second half of the spring term. Already it has been a busy week with many 

things going on in school. Firstly thank you to everyone that brought in a story box for World Book 

day. They were all fantastic with many really well thought out ideas! What was especially good 

about them was the way that the children were able to use the contents of the boxes to retell the 

stories to their friends and in some cases to children in other classes. From a learning point of 

view, and from the point of view of inspiring reading this is very powerful.  

 

Tesco's and the defibrillator Project. 

Both of these projects are well underway. The defibrillator and its protective case have now both 

arrived in school and shall be installed shortly. As soon as we have a date for the instillation we 

will arrange training. We hope to get as many people as possible involved in the training.  

 

The final designs for the Tesco grounds project have now been finalised and the tree where the 

bike park will be has been cut down. We are looking to have the new equipment installed at the 

beginning of April –ready for the summer term. 

 

Punctuality 

Please can everyone make a huge effort to get children to school on time. Children should be in 

school and ready to start learning at 8.50. Over the last few weeks the number of pupils arriving 

to school late has increased. Learning really does start at 8.50 and arriving late can be stressful 

for the children as well as disruptive to the other children that are here on time. I will be          

monitoring the situation to make sure that this does not continue. Thank you to everyone that 

does ensure that their children are here on time. 

Community Primary School 
03.03.2017 

Afterschool Club 

 

Please be aware that as of after half 

term, Mrs Millward will no longer be 

managing the After School Club. 

 Mrs Norfolk will be the new              

After School Manager, assisted by Mrs 

Hudson and Mrs Cooke. 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RP 95.8 

1B 99.2 Fantastic 

1/2S 95 

1/2C 93 

3BC  98.7Fantastic 

4B 93.6 

4AW 96.5Well done 

5E 98.4 Fantastic 

6T 98.5 Fantastic 

Total 96.7Well done 



  

Up and Coming Class Assemblies 

 

 

Pat Turner 

Justin Daggett Milne 6T                        

for persevering all  the time to improve 

his work. Well Done 

Sophia Nolan Nursery  For working hard 

always being involved and very willing 

to have a go ! Well done. 

 

 

https://www.yourschoolgames.com/ 

This is our schools sports  website. 

 

http://www.peresults.co.uk/ 

Put the school post code in only, this     

allows you to see how the 

school/s have done during 

different events. 

Sporting Dates 

Date Sport 

9th March Yr3/4 Quicksticks 

20th March Keysteps Gym 

15th May  Yr 3/4 Tennis 

17th May Tchoukball 

Date Class 

5th May 1B 

9th June RP 

23rd June 6T (Yr 6 Concert) 

7th July 2C 

World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to everyone who           

participated in World Book day by   

bringing their 'Book in a Box' or 'Story in 

a Sack'! They have created inspiring 

displays in all the classrooms and really 

got the children talking about stories 

and telling them expertly with their 

props. Yesterday, each class voted for 

their favourite 3, and the whole school 

voted for their favourites this morning 

by secret ballot. Winners will be        

announced on Monday. Many thanks to 

all the parents and relatives who 

helped the children create such imagi-

native entries to the competition. From 

sprouts to wooden spoons, they were 

truly amazing!  

https://www.yourschoolgames.com/your-school/profile/slug/thirsk-community-primary-school
http://www.peresults.co.uk/competitionssports.aspx?iframe=false&postcode=yo71sl


  

Newsletter 

Dates for your Calendar 

 
Every Wednesday   -  4AW Swimming @ 10.30am      3BC Swimming @11am 

 

Monday 6th March  Yr6 Doodle Maths 8.30 (all week) 

Tuesday 7th March  Yr 6 Homework Club 3.20-4.20pm 

Thursday 9th March      Yr 3/4 Quicksticks Competition 

Monday 13th March  Tracey Taylor Assembly 

Monday –Wednesday   Book Fair 

 

8th—12th May Year 6 SATs Week 

 

 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

Starts 9th Jan-

uary 

  

  

Zumba 

3.30- 4 

Yr 1-2 

Starts 10th 

January 

  

  

Gym Club 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 3-Yr6 

Starts 11th       

January 

  

  

Drama 

3.20-4.20 

Yr1-Yr2 

Starts 12th 

January 

  

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 1& Yr2 

Starts 13th 

January 

  

  

  

  

Ukulele 

10.50-11.50 

Yr3-Yr6 

Starts 10th 

January 

  

Football 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3 & Yr4 

Starts 11th 

January 

  

Quicksticks 

3.20- 4.20 

Yr3 – Yr6 

Starts 12th 

January 

  

  

  

  

  Mrs Turner 

Year 6 

SATs Revision 

club 
(starts 24th Jan) 

3.20-4.20pm 

 Mr Chandlers 

Football 
Yr 5&6 

 

Mrs Turner 

Year 6 

Revision club 
Lunch times—starts 26th Jan 

  



  

 

World Book Day Lunch 

 

We are to have a World Book Day Lunch on Tuesday 7th March 2016. 

Lunch will be: -  

 

   Pinocchio Pizza Slices  

or 

Sausages    

Where’s Wally Chipped Potatoes 

Jack’s Magic Beans 

 ~*~ 

Arctic Roll with Peaches 

Children who normally bring a packed lunch are invited to join us for lunch on this day. 

The lunch will cost £2.10 for children in year 3 and above 

Please pay by either Parentpay or at the school office. 

 

 


